
 

April 22, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Chair Rosa DeLauro  The Honorable Ranking Member Kay Granger  

Committee on Appropriations   Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the American Indian Health and Family Services of Southeastern 

MI, Inc.’s New Facility & Campus for Health and Wellbeing project in fiscal year 2023. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is American Indian Health and Family Services of 

Southeastern Michigan, located at 4880 Lawndale St., Detroit, MI 48210.   

The funding would be used to support construction of a new facility that will offer a place in the 

community where families can access medical services, dental, behavioral health, infant, youth, 

community health services in Southwest Detroit. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rashida Tlaib 

Member of Congress 


